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david sullivan <dcs5102@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 11 10 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
STOP THE 10:1

FOR 2.5 YEARS I HAVE BEEN A SELF-EMPLOYED CURRENCY TRADER. I TRADE AT 100:1 WITH NEVER
A PROBLEM. AT 10:1 I WOULD BE UNABLE TO MAKE A LIVING. WHY ARE YOU TRYING TO PUT
SMALL TRADERS OUT OF BUSINESS? ONLY THE BIG INSTITUTIONS WOULD BE ABLE TO TRADE AT
THOSE MARGINS. HASN’T THE GOVT GIVEN WALL SREET ENOUGH MONEY????? STOP THIS
PROPOSAL!!!


